
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

January 6, 2021 

Dear SCCS Families, 
 
Today, we begin the next step in preparing for the 2021-2022 school year at St. Croix Catholic with re-enrollment 
of our current students. It is always an exciting time of year- looking toward a new beginning! As explained last 
year, while it may seem early for re-enrollment, having accurate numbers now allows us to see how many new 
students we can accept and how many sections of each grade we will have. From there we then move forward 
with other planning- tuition assistance awards, next steps with our current programs and academic projects such 
as those mentioned in my State of the School, staffing needs, etc. We’ve covered some great ground these last few 
years because we have had more time to carefully and reflectively plan, for this we can be proud! 
 
All of this being said, please remember that the re-enrollment window that opens today will close on Wednesday, 
January 13.  SCCS cannot guarantee seats for current students who are re-enrolled after this date. We also ask that 
all Financial Aid Applications be submitted through TADS by January 13.  
 
All current SCCS Families with a child(ren) currently in Preschool through 7th Grade will be receiving an email 
from TADS today prompting you to complete your family’s agreement. In working to streamline our processes, 
this step will only take a few minutes as all student and family information has already been rolled forward in 
TADS. Further, in streamlining re-enrollment, SCCS will no longer need to prompt families to sign a separate tuition 
agreement in the spring. A few important notes: 

• Please read the Agreement carefully as, in addition to other details, it includes previously mentioned 
information such as: the Continuous Enrollment policy, our annual withdrawal fee schedule, various 
Terms & Conditions, and an explanation of how and when Tuition Agreements will be adjusted in the 
cases of awarded tuition assistance; 

• SCCS automatically applied multi-child scholarships discounts, K-8, for families who made this selection 
for the 2020-2021 school year. If you did not choose this option and would like to do so for the 2021-
2022 school year, or if we applied the multi-scholarship and you would like to either pay regular tuition 
or plan on applying for financial aid, please contact Kassy Rogers at krogers@stccs.com, before 
completing the agreement. Ms. Rogers will immediately make that adjustment so that you are still able 
to sign the Agreement by January 13. 

• You will also find in your TADS account that families have been billed the $100 per student Registration 
Fee. This fee will be applied to the 2021-2022 school year tuition provided that the Agreement is 
completed by January 13 and the Registration Fee is paid by February 1. 

• As previously communicated, the Board of Directors has approved the discontinuation of SCRIP rebates 
being used as tuition credits. Therefore, the $325 per family SCRIP requirement has been removed from 
the agreement. 

 
Below you will find the tuition rates, Preschool through 8th Grade, which have been approved by the Board of 
Directors for the 2021-2022 school year. In our budgetary planning to date, we are estimating that the overall cost 
to educate a kindergartener through 8th grader at SCCS will be approximately $7,771.  
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2021-2022 School Year Ark of Angels Preschool Tuition Rates 

Half Days Full Day(s) 

Two Half days:     $170/month One Full day:     $180/month 

Three Half days:  $235/month Two Full days:   $360/month 

 Three Full days: $500/month 

 Four Full days:   $625/month 

 Five Full days:    $750/month 

 
 
2021-2022 School Year Kindergarten-8th Grade Tuition Rates 
$5,350 per student ($4,000 for half-day Kindergarten) 
 
Multi-Student (K-8th Grade) Scholarship Plan* 

1st Student $5,350 

2nd Student $4,950 

3rd Student $4,850 

4th Student $2,150 

5th Student + $0 

Family Max $17,300 
*Parent Service Hours are required (30 hours for one student receiving a tuition scholarship rate or 50 hours for two or more students 
receiving the multi-child scholarship rate). 

 
As emphasized in the State of the School presentation, enrollment numbers and tuition dollars are the driving 
force for budgetary decisions, which ensure that we have excellent staffing and programming at St. Croix Catholic 
School. Since tuition dollars are the primary revenue source for budgetary decisions, which are made in the spring 
for the upcoming school year, the Board of Directors has approved the following adjusted schedule of fees for 
withdrawals, Preschool through 8th Grade, as they apply to the 2021-2022 school year. 
 
Withdrawal Fees 

February 15, 2021 to March 31, 2021 25% of adjusted* tuition per student 

April 1, 2021 to December 31, 2021 50% of adjusted* tuition per student 

January 1, 2022 or later 100% of the adjusted* tuition per student 
 *The adjusted tuition obligation is defined as tuition per student after any applicable tuition assistance or scholarship has been applied. 

 
Thank you for your commitment to St. Croix Catholic School! To ensure we are good stewards of the financial 
resources given to us, we appreciate your support in planning for the 2021-2022 school year. It is a gift to lead our 
school and to work alongside a dedicated faculty and staff as we unite with families to form scholars, disciples, and 
servant leaders. 
 
May God bless you as Our Lady, cause of our joy, keeps you. 
 
In Christ, 

 
 
Sister Maria Ivana, O.P. 
Principal 


